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February 13, 2004
RE: Request for Confidentiality
To whom it may concern,

We are hereby requesting confidentiality, pursuant to 47 CFR 0.457(d), of specific documents in
regard to our FCC application for the Navigator 2.4 Remote Control. These documents include the
schematic, block diagram, and operational description. The reason for the request is to protect our
proprietary RF design. These documents or the contained information are not publicly accessible.

Sincerely,
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Dave Stallard
V.P. Engineering

Interlink Electronics, Inc.
546 Flynn Road « Camarillo, CA 93012 « Phone: 805-484-8855 « Fax: 805-484-8989
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